
 

On Wednesday, February 3rd, CHS hosted the 2016 National Signing Day for athletes in the CCA.  
Cody Ransom, 1994 CHS graduate and 13-year Major League Baseball Player, most recently with the 
Diamondbacks, was the guest speaker. Congratulations to the following 16 Chandler Wolves who 
signed athletic letters of intent last week: 

Mark Jurek        Swim University of Southern California 

Jocelyn Wang        Swim Princeton 

Scout Wilkins        Swim Kenyon 

Sydney Behrens        Softball College of the Holy Cross 

Jordan Weidner        Softball Cottey College 

Myra Francisco        Basketball St. Olaf College 

Jacob Lagos        Baseball Northwood University 

LaMaya Williams        Soccer University of Kentucky 

N'Keal Harry        Football Arizona State University 

Chase Lucas        Football Arizona State University 

Dustin Woodard        Football University of Memphis 

Isiah Swann        Football Dartmouth College 

Hamilcar Rashed        Football Oregon State University 

Mason Moran        Football Oregon State University 

Kyree Woods        Football San Diego State University 

Thomas Chisholm        Football Northern State University 



Chandler Spiritline competed at UCA Nationals in Orlando, FL this weekend and tied for 10th place.  
Great work, Wolves! 

 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the following wrestlers who have qualified for State this weekend:   

115 -Thomas Bigelow 4th @ Sectionals                                                                                                                                 
120- Michael Reyes 2nd @ Sectionals                                                                                                                             
132- Chance Ikei 3rd @ Sectionals                                                                                                                                                 
160- Michael Williams 4th @ Sectionals                                                                                                                              
170- Jordan Wilson 3rd @ Sectionals                                                                                                                                  
195- Cassius Williams 4th @ Sectionals                                                                                                                              
220- Sam Pepper 1st @ Sectionals                                                                                                                                   
HWT- Harold Colbert 1st @ Sectionals 

 

Last Week’s Wins: 

 JV Girls Basketball def. Dobson 49-12 and Corona 46-28 

 Freshman Girls Basketball def. Corona 50-40 

 Varsity Boys Basketball def. Hamilton 67-63 

 JV Boys Basketball def. Hamilton 61-55 

 Freshman Boys Basketball def. Corona 57-47 and Hamilton 60-52 

 

This Week’s Home Events: 

 Monday, 2/8:  Choir Pops Concert @ 7pm in the CCA 

 Tuesday, 2/9: Boys Basketball vs Liberty- Freshman @ 4 pm, JV @ 5:30pm, and Varsity @      
7pm 

 Thursday, 2/11: Girls Basketball vs Hamilton- Freshman @ 4pm, JV @ 5:30pm, and Varsity @  
7pm 

 



Twenty-one Chandler High School students and five adults traveled to Boston, Massachusetts to 
experience five days of historical site seeing around Boston’s city center. They concluded their trip 
by participating in three intense days of meetings at the Model United Nations conference. Students 
adopted roles as leaders from either Sri Lanka or Nepal and worked to solve world-wide problems, 
including topics dealing with humanitarian acts, military influence and mass telecommunication. Our 
students worked with students and leaders from Harvard University to broaden their understanding 
of the process used in making these marked decisions. It was an incredible experience and one that 
made memories that will last a lifetime.  A big thank you to all who helped to support these students 
go on this amazing adventure! 

The CHS Treblemakers and Men’s Choir, under the direction of Ms. Lori Lyford, were invited to 
participate in the International Youth Barbershop Chorus Festival in Reno, Nevada.  As always, the 



groups did a phenomenal job.                                                                                                                                       
Come check out their Pops Concert tonight, Monday, February 8th, at 7:00pm in the CCA.  You don’t 
want to miss it!



Chandler High School's German Honors Society, along with Perry High School's German Club, 
recently took a day-trip to Haus Murphy, a popular German restaurant in Glendale. Students sang 
songs, danced to German polka music and enjoyed a traditional German lunch and dessert. Menu 
items included Jägerschnitzel, Hühnerschnitzel, Bratwurst, or Spätzle. Level One German students 
recently conducted research on German table etiquette and gave the new rules a try. It was a 
success, and to that we say "Prost!" 

CHS Student Council traveled to Flagstaff, AZ to attend the 2016 Arizona Association of Student 
Councils State Convention. Over 160 high schools were in attendance as students were challenged 
to continue to impact their schools through leadership. CHS Stuco brought home 3 awards: Gold 
Level for Charity Contribution, Service Project and Outstanding Council of Distinction. Gold is the 
highest level that a council can receive for each award.   

 



The bookstore has new CHS tumblers available. The 32 oz tumbler can be used for hot or cold 
liquids, and it is dishwasher safe. Get yours for only $15. 

 
CHS is hosting the FA$FA FE$TIVAL for ALL seniors and their parents on Thursday, February 11th 
from 11-6pm in the library.  Financial Aid professionals will be at CHS to help fill out the FAF$A 
application and answer any questions.  Prizes will be drawn for all those who attend.  View the 
FAFSA Checklist for information needed to complete the FAFSA.  Don't miss out! 
 

Chandler Football will be hosting football camps starting in March.  Students interested in attending 
the Quarterback or Speed and Agility Camp can find important information about dates and 
registration by viewing the following flyers: Speed and Agility Camp/Quarterback Camp

In need of making up credits?  Looking to get a head start for next year?  CUSD Summer Academy 
could be just what you're looking for.  Information on CUSD Summer Academy can be found by 
visiting the following link: CUSD Summer Academy Information

The last day to purchase a 2015-16 Yearbook for $60.00 is Friday, February 25th. Purchase it online at 
jostensyearbooks.com or in Chandler High Bookstore.  The price after February 25th is $75.00. 

 

 

It’s not too late!  Help support extra-curricular activities and extended learning beyond the regular 
school day by making a tax credit donation to Chandler High School. The state of Arizona allows 
taxpayers to receive a tax credit of up to $200 ($400 if married and filing jointly) when you make a tax 
credit donation to our school. Yes, taxpayers receive a dollar-for-dollar credit towards their state tax 
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return. Tutoring, student clubs and field trips are just a few of the enrichment programs that are 
supported through tax credit donations. Click here for more info, and please name Chandler High 
School as the recipient of your donation. Thank you for your support!
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